
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Celebration of Diwali 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

On Monday 13th November 2023, we will be celebrating the festival of Diwali.  
The Reception children will attend a Dhol Drumming Performance and the Year 
1 and Year 2 children will participate in a Dhol Drumming workshop. We would 
like any of our pupils that are celebrating Diwali to wear traditional Indian 
clothing on this day. We will be taking many photographs throughout the day 
to share with you on our school website.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mr A Edmunds  

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher 
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